
 
 

 From the Principal’s Desk  October 27, 2024 

Greetings, IHC families, 

  

 I first want to thank Mrs. Bombard and all those who helped make our Trunk or Treat this 

past Friday a success.  It was wonderful to see the children dressed in their costumes and the 

excitement they shared.  I also want to thank Ms. Petrillose and our students who shared their 

talents in the variety show.  I could sense the joy the children had while performing in front of 

their friends and family.   

 This Thursday, October 31 is a half day for all IHC students.  We will dismiss the Jr/Sr 

High at 10:05 am and the Elementary at 10:10 am that day.  Both buildings will have an 

orange/black dress down day and the Elementary building will host their class parties that 

morning.   The Jr/Sr High will have Digital Citizenship lessons that morning. 

 I also want to remind you that our chocolate sale money is due.  We ask that you please 

bring in the money from the chocolate sale into either office.  We thank you for your help with 

our “sweetest” fundraiser of the year!   

 We are raffling off an Xbox Series X (1 TB SSD) and a pair of 3 month ultimate Xbox 

game passes.  Raffle tickets are only $1 per ticket and are available in each main office.  The 

drawing will be held December 20.   

 Finally, with the end of the first quarter quickly approaching, we will have a half-day on 

Wednesday, November 13 for parent-teacher conferences.  Our offices will send out notifications 

regarding schedules. 

 

At the Jr/Sr High 

 On Monday, I will lead the Jr/Sr High in a “Faith Chat” on Mary our Mother.  The month 

of October is dedicated to Our Lady of the Rosary.  Therefore, my assembly will talk 

about what the Church teaches about our Blessed Mother.   

 On Tuesday, IHC will offer the PSAT to those students who pre-registered 

 On Friday, the Jr/Sr High will celebrate All Saints Day Liturgy at 8:00 am 

At the Elementary 

 On Friday, the Elementary will celebrate All Saints Day Liturgy at 10:00 am.  In one of 

our great traditions, our second-grade class will dress as saints during the mass.  

Yours in Christ, 

 Daniel Charlebois    

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1v9rOf3h49h8ehKEWeYhbjbGv3G3nZTFzxxeqV2T3jUE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1v9rOf3h49h8ehKEWeYhbjbGv3G3nZTFzxxeqV2T3jUE/edit?usp=sharing

